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New Locomotive Arrives on the  
Canton Railroad  
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On October 23, 2020, Canton Railroad’s Heritage Unit #1906 was delivered to its new home 
by NS train No. H10 on its way from Bayview Yard to the Seagirt Marine Terminal. The 
locomotive model is NZE SE15B T4L as designated by Knoxville Locomotive Works. The 
number 1906 is also the year the Canton Railroad in Baltimore was chartered. 
 Coupled to #1906 is No. 1501, an EMD SW1500 built in September 1967 as Southern 
Pacific 2455 with frame number 4518-6. 
 Read about the new locomotive in this High Green!  
 


